
Please join us by spending time this week to make sure you don’t have any leaks on 
your property. It’s easy to do and in most cases homeowners can fix leaks without a 
major financial investment. Follow these easy steps to check for leaks:
	   •  �Turn off all your water faucets, 

pipes, and other water-using 
fixtures to make sure no water is 
running. 

• �Locate your water meter, which 
should be in or near the sidewalk 
area fronting your building or 
home. 

	 • �Open the meter cover and check to see if 
the dial is moving. If it is, you may have a 
leak! Have the leak repaired as soon as possible.

• �Visually inspect faucets, pipes, and plumbing fixtures. For toilets, use dye tablets to 
check for leakage. During Detect-A-Leak Week, FREE DYE TABLETS are available 
from the Board of Water Supply, City Mill, or at Satellite City Halls. 

• �City Mill is also offering a discount on toilet flapper valves to customers who mention 
Detect-A-Leak Week at the time of purchase.

• �Finally, examine your lawn for wet spots where grass seems greener. This could 
indicate a broken underground pipe.

Detect-A-Leak Week 
March 18–24, 2019

CHECKING FOR LEAKS CAN SAVE WATER,  
LOWER YOUR WATER BILL, & PREVENT DAMAGE TO YOUR HOME.

 #DetectaLeak

Visit www.boardofwatersupply.com/detectaleak for more leak detection information. 
This water conservation project is brought to you by:
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CHECKING FOR LEAKS CAN SAVE WATER,
LOWER YOUR WATER BILL, PREVENT DAMAGE TO YOUR HOME.

Please join us by spending time this week to make sure you don’t have any leaks on
your property. It’s easy to do and, in most cases, homeowners can fix leaks without a
major financial investment. Follow these easy steps to check your property
for leaks:

•  Turn off all your water faucets, pipes, and
other water-using fixtures to make sure
no water is running.

•  Locate your water meter, which should
be in or near the sidewalk area fronting your
building or home.

•  Open the meter cover and check to
see if the dial is moving. If it is, you have

a leak! Have the leak repaired as soon as
possible.

•  Visually inspect faucets, pipes, and plumbing
fixtures. For toilets, use dye tablets to check for

leakage. FREE dye tablets are available from the
Board of Water Supply, City Mill, or at Satellite City Halls.

•  Finally, examine your lawn for wet spots where grass seems greener.
This could indicate a broken underground pipe.

For more leak detection information, visit  www.boardofwatersupply.com

This water conservation project is brought to you by the Commission on Water Resource Management,
Board of Water Supply, County Water Departments on Kauai, Maui, Hawaii, Hawaii Rural Water Association, City Mill,

Sierra Club, and the Chamber of Commerce of Hawaii.
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